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<&~ 1-39/90/94 Corridor Study

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) and
the Federal Highway Administration (FHWA) are conducting the
[-39/90/94 Corridor Study between US 12/18 in Madison and
US 12/WIS 16 in Wisconsin Dells. The study will also evaluate
I-39 from where it splits from 1-90/94 to Levee Road near
Portage. The study corridor is about 67 miles long and travels
through Dane, Columbia, Sauk and Juneau counties.

Project Scope

The purpose of this environmental study is to seek
public input for the development of alternatives that
will address the observed needs of the corridor.

WisDOT's environmental study
of the 1-39/90/94 corridor will
focus on existing and future
traffic demands, safety issues,
and aging and outdated corridor
infrastructure.

The environmental study
began in spring 2022 with
data-gathering tasks. This
summer, WisDOT kicks off
public outreach efforts and
began work to define the
study’s purpose and need.
As a critical route for recreational
travel and freight transport, the
[-39/90/94 corridor is of vital
importance to the economic
health of the region and state.

The study will be limited to

on- and near-alignment alterna-
tives. It will not consider any
bypass alternatives that past
projects may have presented.
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-> Whom to Contact

For more information about the corridor study, please contact:

David Schmidt, P.E.
Project Manager
1-39/90/94 Corridor Study

¥ David2.Schmidt@dot.wi.gov

231130

WisDOT will provide updated information about
the study and public involvement opportunities.
Here s how to get involved:

» Sign up to receive updates

» Attend public meetings

» Put up this flyer at your place of business
» Encourage others to get involved
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